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Remember to visit our Facebook Page! 

COMMUNICATION 
We are continually striving to improve communication with our parents and carers. This week 

you received a calendar showing the important events  happening across the year. By knowing 
these dates well  in advance, we hope more parents will have the opportunity to attend events  

such as class assemblies and parent/carer coffee mornings.  We also hope the ’Who to speak to 
’ guide you received will be useful when you want to contact a member of staff.  Please remem-
ber to visit our website and Facebook page to keep up to date on what is happening at school.  

Have a great weekend . 

Today Andrew and Adam from STEP 
Teachers presented the school with two 
robot building kits. The children are very 
excited to build their own robots in 
school. Thank you very much.  
 

Key Dates  
Tuesday 2 October @ 9am  

New EYFS Parents’ Tour 
Thursday 4 October @ 

9am  
6HS’s Assembly  

 
 

Yesterday at De Bohun, we had our first 

class assembly of the year! 

5ZA's assembly was all about            
Buddhism! A topic they have been learn-
ing all about in their RE lessons this 
term! 5ZA acted out the story of how           

Buddhism began! 

A big well done to 5ZA and than you to 

all the parents and carers who came to 

watch! 
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